
Careers Day 2025 21st May 2025 
We will be celebrating our aspirations this year on Careers Day.  

This means that your child can dress up as anything they aspire to 
be or bring in an object that represents a job they would like to do 

in the future. 

Children will be taking part in fun activities throughout the day but 
to make our day even more exciting we need your help!  

Do you or someone you know have an interesting job that 
you/they would be happy to come in to school and talk about? 

For National Careers Day, we are looking to inspire our children 
with ‘real life’ people talking about their jobs! 

We would be asking for you to spare an hour of your time on 21st 
of May between 10am – 11am or/ and between 1-2pm to visit a 

few classrooms and answer a few questions. 

 

If you are able to help make our day a success please fill in the 
link below and I will get back to you shortly.  

https://forms.office.com/e/A4GV6hMSwg 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/A4GV6hMSwg

